.. ne e | University of Kentucky
UKnowledge, o

Correspondence SEAALL Archive

11-16-1955

Letter to Richard Neal regarding SEAALL
Placement Committee, November 16, 1955

Jane Oliver Green

Right click to open a feedback form in a new tab to let us know how this document benefits you.

Follow this and additional works at: https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall cor
& Part of the Law Librarianship Commons

Repository Citation

Green, Jane Oliver, "Letter to Richard Neal regarding SEAALL Placement Committee, November 16, 1955" (1955). Correspondence.
1541.
https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall _cor/1541

This Correspondence is brought to you for free and open access by the SEAALL Archive at UKnowledge. It has been accepted for inclusion in

Correspondence by an authorized administrator of UKnowledge. For more information, please contact UKnowledge @lsv.uky.edu.


http://uknowledge.uky.edu/?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F1541&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://uknowledge.uky.edu/?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F1541&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://uknowledge.uky.edu?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F1541&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F1541&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F1541&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://uky.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9mq8fx2GnONRfz7
https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F1541&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/1393?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F1541&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor/1541?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F1541&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:UKnowledge@lsv.uky.edu

A

Nove 16, 1955

lire Richard Neal, Librarian
Supreme Court of Alabama
Montgomery, Alabama

Dear Mr, Neal:

I am sorry that I can give you little information
about available catalogers., 7The Southeastern Chapter does
not yet have a placement committees One of the long range
projects of the chapter is the development of an cffective
placement service for our ares.

I am under the impression that Miss Dorothy Haramer,
Head of the Cataleging Depariment, University of Ceorgia,
might be interested in your position if you can offer her
as much as $5,000. MNMises Harmer is a very fine cataloger
and I understand that she is looking for a job with less
administrative and supervisory responsibility than she has
at CGeorgia where she has 16 staff members to supervise,

If you wish to contact Miss Harmer you may address her
as follows:
Miss Dorethz Harmer
University Libraries
Athens, Georgis

Very truly,

State Librarian
Jo/d



	University of Kentucky
	UKnowledge
	11-16-1955

	Letter to Richard Neal regarding SEAALL Placement Committee, November 16, 1955
	Jane Oliver Green
	Repository Citation


	tmp.1520532373.pdf.6tjpE

